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 Agreed Report from Board of Management Toonagh NS – June 21st 2021 

 

 

To: Patron, Parents and Staff.  

 

The Board of Management of the school is comprised of the following personnel: 

 

Chairperson                   Marie Slattery       

Secretary                          Gearóid Roughan       

Treasurer                                 Laura Cahir               

Teacher Nominee       Seán Eustace 

Parent Nominee            Mairéad Culliney 

Parent Nominee            Brian O’Loughlin 

Community Nominee    Denise Whelan 

Community Nominee    Seán Ryan 

  

Items discussed: 

 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and adopted. 

 

Financial report presented. 

 

Principal’s report presented. 

 

Child Protection Oversight Report presented. 

 

The following school policies were updated and ratified by the Board:  

 Organisational Policy 

- Special Needs Assistant 

  

The School’s Covid-19 response plan was discussed. The Board will meet again in August to review 

our plan before school reopening. Gearóid will write to parents the week of August 22nd with an 

update.  
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The Board are organising necessary maintenance and repair work during the summer so that the 

upkeep of the school and our facilities will be in good standard for the next school year. This will 

include extensive cleaning of our school and maintenance work for our Astro Turf pitch which needs 

attention.  

 

The Board commended the teachers and staff for organising very nice school tours and a sports day 

for the children.  

 

The Board commended Seán Eustace for coordinating the Active Schools Programme and 

congratulated all involved for being awarded the Active Flag for the recent Active School week 

which the pupils really enjoyed.  

 

The Board thanked the Parents Association their work and for their fundraisers this year which have 

been a great help to fund extra resources for the school children.  

 

The Board wished 6th class and their parents every good wish in secondary school and congratulated 

them on their graduation this week.  

 

The Board congratulated Claire Cullinan on her recent wedding and expressed their thanks to Kate 

Brosnan for her two years in Toonagh NS.  

 

On behalf of the Board Marie thanked the teachers and staff of the school for their dedication and 

excellent work throughout this very challenging period for everyone. Marie thanked the parents and 

school community for adhering to our safety measures to prevent the risk of Covid-19 in our school. 

Marie wished our school community a happy and safe summer.   

 

The next meeting will take place in August.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


